From: Peter Braun

To: Davis, Meghaan

Subject: Re: Request to Address City Council: Police Funding
Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 10:22:30 AM
Meghaan,

Thank you so much for getting back to me, I would love to sign up for the next spot. If you could connect me with
the right person that would be great. Thank you for taking the time.

Regards,
Peter

Sent from my iPhone

> On Aug 11, 2020, at 09:54, Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

>

> Hello Peter,

>

> Are you looking to sign up for a communication spot? Currently the next available spot to speak is September 16,
if you would like to submit your testimony in writing I can direct you to the correct person who can help you.
>

> Thank you —

>

> Meghaan Davis

> OSS II | Office of the City Auditor

> The City of Portland, Oregon

> 1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130

> Portland, OR 97204-1987

> T: (503) 823.0918

> Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov

>

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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> From: Peter Braun <peter.o.braun@gmail.com>

> Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 1:59 PM

> To: Council Clerk — Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>

> Subject: Request to Address City Council: Police Funding

>

> To the Council Clerk,

>

> [ am requesting to address the City Council on the issue of police funding. I would prefer to submit my testimony
live via phone or computer, but can submit a written document if required. Thank you for your attention to this
matter.

>

> Regards,

> Peter Braun

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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Request of Peter Braun to address Council regarding police funding
(Communication)

September 16, 2020
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